
 

 

                                        Membership Memorial Gathering 

 

Recently, the local lost member Brad Landsborough, a BBNOC technician and our workplace 

community lost Chris Colbourne, a tech support manager. These losses were unexpected and 

reminds us all the preciousness of our lives.  

 

We spend many hours of our days working towards the common cause of building the best 

network in North America, whether you're a unionized technician or a manager who works with 

techs every day, these are the times our common humanity must bring us together. 

 

Local 25 will be hosting a memorial gathering this Thursday, April 20th at the Duke of 

Westminster from 5pm - 7pm, to remember those we have lost. This is an open event and the 

local will provide food. We hope people will attend, share memories and connect with their 

workplace community.  
 

Whether or not you knew these individuals, please take some time on Thursday to join your 

colleagues for a bite to eat and conversation. We build virtual and physical networks every day 

for our clients and we need to remember its important to undo our collars and connect with 

each other outside the daily grind.  
 

 

                                

                                                   Monday Luncheon  

 
This coming Monday, April 24th, Local 25 will be holding a luncheon for unionized members. 

With the recent signing of the contract, the Local would like to continue engaging membership 

to discuss the next four years. The floor will be open for members to discuss what they would 

like to see from the Local and how we can improve our services. 
 
These engagements help the union gather information to aggregate and either improve our 

operations locally, or share with national how they can better service our bargaining unit. 
 

 



The luncheon will start at 11:45am and run until 4pm and will be held at 76 Adelaide, level B2 in 

the conference room directly across from the escalators. 
 
Additionally, the local would like to continue having meetings with workers in the workplace. We 

have had several successful coffee break meetings over the years. If your workplace has not had 

one or desire another, please contact the local and we can make arrangements to come to your 

workplace. 

 

 

 

 
 

Contact Information 
Unifor Local 25 412-73 Richmond St. W. Toronto, ON M4H 4E8 416-977-2043 unifor25.com 

 
 

 


